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Re. An interesting opportunity.

Dear Mr Nichol

You will recall that I was sent to prison because of a mistake you made in 2011, and that I am the creator of a project called Campaign for Democracy. The project gets floating voters in key marginals to demand a transfer of power from politicians to people, and Cameron was involved.

I'm probably the last person you expected to hear from, and that I am contacting you now might cause you some concern but there is nothing to worry about. You made a mistake but that was understandable under the circumstances and I have no grudge against you. My problem is with the CCRC who continue to deny any mistake was made, and because of that make any just outcome impossible. That is not a problem as I have a number of ways of overcoming this obstacle. You're just one of them, if you decide that you would like to be part of the solution rather than part of the problem.

I have enclosed another document that explains the aspects of the problem that concern you, and how you can deal with them.

In case you are concerned about how I traced you I should explain that it was nothing more than a couple of simple searches on the internet.

Yours sincerely 








Graham McArthur.

